
 

As the fiscal year comes to a close, it is good to reflect on where we 

have been and we are going.  
 

As a club, we supported a family at Christmas, sent over 500 postcards 

with encouraging messages to residents all over Clinton County, and provided blankets to 

WeCare. The club hosted the Area 4 Spring workshop with a great turnout and was 

successful thanks to the efforts of many of you! While we missed having our annual 

Christmas party and postponed our Chicken Noodle Dinner to September 11, we had a 

fantastic evening at our Annual meeting. We also funded all of our commitments for the year 

to community organizations and our scholarship winners!  
 

This fiscal year started with a planning meeting with a small but mighty group. We made an 

outline for our next fiscal year to include a celebration of the Zonta Club of Frankfort turning 

65!! Three members attended the North American Inter-District Meeting in Cincinnati this 

weekend. It was a fantastic opportunity to network with fellow Zontians, gain a vast amount of 

knowledge, and be re-energized for Zonta.  
 

We have a new Zonta year ahead for us, and I for one am looking forward to seeing what 

great accomplishments we make this year!!!  
 

Stephanie 
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SAVE THESE DATES! 

 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 11 

 

ANNUAL PICNIC 
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 
 

CHICKEN NOODLE DINNER  
&  

COUNTRY STORE 



 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 

CHICKEN NOODLE DINNER & COUNTRY STORE 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 11th  
 

Dana Myers, Head Chicken, is so excited and will be contacting you soon to 

get tickets to you and schedule your work shifts for our  

major annual fundraiser! 
 

With this Fall event, just 10 adult tickets at $10 each are required to be sold by each member. 

Ticket money is due by 8-11, which coincides with the date of the picnic. 
 

There will be help needed to bake/bag cookies ahead of time and on Friday to set up tables/

chairs, make slaw, and load/unload supplies. Saturday shifts typically run from 4:00-6:00pm &/

or 6:00-8:00pm and includes work in the kitchen, on serving lines, filling drinks, dipping ice 

cream, clearing/cleaning tables, washing dishes, and tear-down of tables/chairs  

at the end of the evening. 

 

Again, Dana will be making contact soon, so begin thinking of family and friends  

to get those tickets to, which shifts to sign-up for, and what yummy items you’ll  

bring for our Country Store!    

2021 ANNUAL PICNIC — WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 11th at 6:00pm 
 

Susan Kaspar has again offered to host this year’s picnic at her 

home in Little Lakes (1348 Tulip Tree Drive) where we can view the 

lake and sunset as we come together to kick-off our club year!  
 

The Board will provide everything, so all you need to do  

is come and enjoy the evening!    
 

                               Sure hope to see everyone there! 



The 2021-2022 planning meeting was held on June 8th at Elle’s Retreat and, as Stephanie’s opening  

message noted, it was “a small but mighty group”, however there is still lots of work to be done! 
 

Since our club changes committees in the opposite year of the election of new officers, this is that year  

for those changes. And, as discussed at meetings previously, the number of formal committees will  

now be four rather than nine.   
 

First, the Nominating Committee is elected by the club and the remaining committees are appointed by  

the club president and authorized by the board. For our club, these committees are:  

1. Advocacy 

2. Membership 

3. Service  

The duties of our former committees will be distributed within these 3 committees.  
 

While a calendar outlining plans for our coming year was prepared at the meeting, the details now need 

to be completed.  As the 3 committees were unable to gather at the planning meeting, Stephanie  

will be reaching out to set individual committee meetings to review the calendar and activities  

to finalize plans for the year, so please listen or watch for her communication! 

2021 North American Inter-District Meeting (NAIDM) 
 

Three members of our Club attended the NAIDM in Cincinnati from Friday, 6-25 – Sunday, 6-27. Held in  
odd-numbered years and opposite the ZI Convention, the meeting is for all members of clubs in North  
America which includes the US and Canada. Pictured below with Lebanon member Lisa Conard, they  
enjoyed the chance to reconnect and/or meet other Zontians from throughout the US, as our Canadian  
sisters all attended via Zoom due to travel restrictions. 
 

Some of the workshops attended included tying local service to international, recognizing & building on 
Core Competencies, negotiating for equal pay & organizing equal pay campaigns, and partnering with 
like-minded organizations for service and fundraising.    

 
Sharon Langenbeck. ZI President attended, 
along with other members of the International 
Board, and shared various information on the 
work of ZI both here and around the world. This 
was a great time to talk with ZI leadership and 
in general, get to know other Zontians as we 
learn and share together!  
 
The next NAIDM will be hosted by our District 
and will be held in either Illinois, Indiana, or 
Wisconsin, so mark this on your calendar for 
June 2023! 

JULY  
 

5   Marlene Brant 

11   Ann Barnes 

17  Rachel Milburn 

AUGUST  
 

11   Alicia Albertson 

22   Karen Butcher  

25  Stephanie Buntin 



Bethany Sheets, Newest member 

Attending members surrounding new member, Bethany Sheets 
 

Carolyn Dunham, Charity Craig, Stephanie Buntin 
Anita Stewart, Jeni Royalty, Bethany, Dana Myers, Marvel Albitz 
Marlene Brant, Rita Betts, Sue Wolfe, Tina Stock, Sharon Keck, Brittany Butler, Nancy Harshbarger 
Not pictured: Susan Kaspar 

Directors 2021-2023 
Marvel Albitz 

Not pictured: Rachel Milburn 

ANNUAL MEETING—MAY 18, 2021 

Hailey Webb, Career Advancement Scholarship recipient  
 

Allie Marchand, Young Women in Public Affairs Awardee 

Senior Z Club members:  
Allie Marchand, Victoria Florence, 

Jazmine Chasteen, Isabelle Anthrop, & 
Kaitlyn Jarrett 


